
From: 

Sent: 15 December 2023 09:57 

To: Planning 

Cc: 'Patrick O'Connell' 

Subject: RE: 48-54 Charlo)e Street: 2023/4727/P - Objec-on 

A�achments: Surveyors on the exis-ng flat roof.jpeg 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Good morning,  

 

Could we request that the a)ached is added as an addendum to our objec-on. This helps to 

illustrate clearly the significant issues regarding privacy that would occur if the development went 

ahead.  

 

Kind regards 

 

David 

 

 

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 4:14 PM 

Subject: 48-54 Charlotte Street: 2023/4727/P - Objection 

 

Dear Sirs,  

 

Please find a)ached an objec-on to the above applica-on. We would be obliged if this could be 

uploaded to the case file. 

 

Should you require anything further from us at this -me please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Kind regards 

 

David 

 

 

David Bevan MRTPI AMIMA 

Managing Director 
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